
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 2nd May 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find attached the Ofsted Inspection Report for the Section 5 Inspection conducted by Ofsted 

on 27th and 28th March 2014. 

 

You will see that the school has been judged as requires improvement and page 7 of the Report explains 

that ‘A school that requires improvement is not yet a good school, but it is not inadequate.  This school 

will receive a full inspection within 24 months from the date of this inspection’. 

 

The Report notes the strengths of the school, the areas to improve, and gives a concise commentary on 

the achievement of pupils, the quality of teaching, behaviour and safety of pupils, and the leadership 

and management of the school. 

 

You will know that the school has experienced significant change during the last fifteen months and 

Governors, Leaders, and staff are working very hard to get the school to good and to become an 

outstanding school in time. 

 

You are very welcome to contact me to meet regarding any aspect of the Report and/or the planned 

improvement actions for the school. 

 

I would like to thank the Governors, staff, and pupils who worked so hard both before and during the 

Inspection, and I was particularly proud and the good behaviour and exceptional manners shown to the 

Inspector by so many of our pupils. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

K Quigley 
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